
sent overseas to support mlssionary work in other
nations. My source sald that the U of A IVCF club is
known world wtde for colectig and donatlng the
largest amount of mofty of ail the campuses. This
speaks weil of our campus, and of the dedication of
these 1people.

Finallythey go out of their way to be helpful, often
working harder to serve that littie bit extra. And how
do people respond? Often not very well. We, as
customers, except miracles that jut cannot be pro-
duced. But again, through it aIl these dedicated peo-
pie sMile.

I really appreciate the work and dedication shown
by the IVCF Book Exchange group. Though it is too
late ta do anything about it this year, I would strong
urge you alilta support this groupý next September.
Besides glving ta a worth-while charliîy, you can seli
your unwanted textbooks.

Dear Editor
1 am- a very conoerned student who is frustrated,

baffled, dreary, lugu.brious and sorrowful that the
University of Aberta does not offer a course on the
art of kissing. The course should be off éred at a 300
level' beause lst, year students are flot mature
enough ta comprehend the complexities of kissing.

There exist many diff erent ways ta kiss, aIl of which
are very important to know. You may want ta iearn.
how ta kiss a dignitary on the cheek(s), as done by the
Frfflch and upper class socieltes; you may want ta
learri how ta kiss your boyfried or girlfriend softly,
passlonately, then againi, you might like ta learn how
ta kiss themn with authàrity and force, such as a deep,
wet, French kiss; or you mlght want ta Iearn how ta,
kiss ass, which would have to be consîdered, as a
seperate course altogether.

I think the board of governors should assemble and
consider the fact that many of us want a kissing
course. 1 suggest it be called Kissing 301. HehI 1 even
know someone by the name of Mi. Snuffaluffagus
who wouid make a great professor and who kisses
great, excellent, majestically, yes, 'd even go as far as
ta say fantasinagorically.

Quelqu'un aux levres gercees
1Faculte St.-Jean Il

PS. There are human beings onthe "gooner bus".

Free speecýh ?
Liniversities are often hailed as bastions of enlight-

enment in terms of providing a forum for the discus-
sion af a wide diversity of ideas and opinions and as a
vehicle ta allow inquiring individuals ta seach their
own conclusions on issues based on ail the available
information. The actions of four University of Toronto
professors, Peter Rosenthal, George Bancroft, Keith
Ellis, and Fred Case, ta prevent South African Ambas-
sador Glen Babb from speaking ta the universities law
5chool undermines the very essènse of what a univer-
sity is supposed ta be.

According ta the January 13, 1986 edition of the
Globe and Mail. The professor say they will seek a-
permanent injunction ta prohîbit any representative

Dear Editor:
1 wduld simply like ta address Mr. Beauchamp's

letters i your previaus two issues regarding his
recent disillusionment with the Arts Students' Associ-
ation and the realization that they are politically
astute creatures.-

What's the matter Danny? Are you stupid? 0f
course the Arts reps and their cohorts are manipulat-
ing you'and your plan to have their performances
reviewed vvith the possible goal of impeaching them.
Those are the sad realities of politics.

It sMddens me ta assume that you are so naive that
you did flot expect them to mounit an active opposi-
tion. Did you expect them ta relax and let you try ta
oust them? or perhaps assist yau in your endeavour?
Such an attitude is absurd.

There was a time when innocence such as you rs
was deemed a desirable trait; now it is a liability. Until
you have learneci taplay hardball with the big boys
any aspirations you may have of working towards the
"icommon good" are laughable.

Sad but true, Danny.
If you can't stand the heat, stay out of thme kitchen.

David Evans
Arts IV

Boeverspeatk
Dear Sir,

Why doesn't my mother love me?
Tommy Smothers

Letters to the editor should be no more than 250
words long, typed (or at least neatly written), -and
include the wriier's name and program ta be printed.
The Gteway reserves the right Io edit for libel and

,. 7*~by Don Firipchuk

Parking Services at a rate of $7.00 per calendar month. Thlis
permit is valid at all campus parking locationé expcept iori
'X' durlng the above hours. For ocoasional viàitcrs caauat
parking is aval lable at a rate of $2-.00per everiing in any of (8)
eight different locations. Qasual parking is oftered at a
reduced rate of $1.00 in the Windsor Car Parkc and fCorbett
Hall (Gý & L zones) during the evening hours. For further
informaton pleaser phone Parking Services at (432)-3811i or
-(32)-2236.

CAMPUS BIRTHRIGHT'
Pregnancy Service
Free confidential help

Prgac et

andI

IBURGER HOUSEi
NOW OPEN ACROSS FROM I

Lsi8EIA HALL
11636 -87 Ave.I

TrY our delicious Pizza and 1
100% Pure Beef Burger

(Charbrolled)
$2.OO433-1,614~

$.0OFF With presentation off,. n I

Oei Sandwiches made 4o order
Quality Selectiori of Fresh Salads

Homemnade Soup
Gourmet Desserts

Superior selection of
Breakfast Pastrie

DaiIy Speclats
Uconsd for B.er & WIi.e

11:30 a.m. - 8.,00 p.m.

tddn floorsus

Ca/i 432-2090 for ail
your catering needs.
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